From: technical_support
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2025 3:25 PM
Subject: BestLink Alert: Everest Reinsurance Holdings, Inc. (AMB# 50016 & AMB# 58455)

Please be advised that on September 12, 2025, due to a technical error, the Long-Term Issue Ratings (Long-Term IRs)
for the Junior Subordinated Notes and the Senior Unsecured Notes issued by Everest Reinsurance Holdings, Inc.
(AMB# 50016) were displayed in duplicate on the Rating Disclosure Form (RDF). Concurrently, the same Long-Term
IRs issued by Everest Reinsurance Holdings, Inc. incorrectly appeared on the RDF of Everest Group, Ltd. (AMB#
58455). The duplicate entries under Everest Reinsurance Holdings, Inc. have been removed, and the RDF is now
correct. Additionally, the incorrect entries for Everest Group, Ltd. have been removed, and the RDF is now correct.

Based on our analysis, you are tracking rating events for these companies through our BestLink service.
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and attention to this matter. If you have any

questions on this notice, please contact Dan Hofmeister at 908/882-1893 or Greg Dickerson at 908/882-1737. You can
also e-mail technical_support@ambest.com for additional assistance.

Thank you,
A.M. Best Company, Inc.
Technical Support Services



